
Early Childhood Faculty and
Instructors, 

Join Us For a Free Webinar 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 30, 2020 
2:00 – 3:00 PM EST.
Register: 
https://tinyurl.com/scriptnc-
blackboard

SHIFTING BLACKBOARDS: 
SUPPORTS FOR EMERGENCY

ONLINE TEACHING,
ADJUSTING ASSIGNMENTS,
AND RETHINKING FIELD

EXPERIENCES

Recent emergency measures have
forced many early childhood
instructors to shift to online
instruction. The purpose of this
webinar is to provide ideas and
supports to help in making those
shifts. We’ll offer ideas for content
resources, share options for ways to
use technology (e.g., to hold large
and small group discussions), and
suggest possibilit ies for alternatives
to assignments (e.g., observation
using videos instead of classrooms).
 
 
 
If you would like suggestions for
how to make over an assignment
or activity, please submit it
to scriptnc@unc.edu by 5 pm EST
on March 25, 2020. Please include
a brief description of the shift you
are seeking (e.g., from face-to-face
to online). 

https://tinyurl.com/scriptnc-practice

